
 

 

 

 

DDPPs cost-of-living adjustment (COLA) dispute  
 

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute on behalf of members who are appointed as Deputy 

Directors of Public Prosecutions (DDPP) who do not receive the same COLA (salary) increase as other 

legally-qualified employees.  

 

The PSA previously informed members that the Labour Court dismissed the PSA’s application. The PSA 

successfully petitioned the Labour Appeal Court to hear the matter. The PSA has now been informed by 

the Registrar that the matter will be heard for arguments on 5 May 2022. The PSA remains resolute that 

all members, including DDPPs, deserve fairness and justice and thus embarked on this matter and is  

committed to see it through.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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